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Let's go sturling  

There's a move to widen the appeal of 2-on-2 curling by removing the requirement to use 

sticks.  What a obvious and wonderful idea! 

 

The 2-on-2 format has just as much appeal to curlers able to use a slide delivery as those 

forced to use a stick, and fears that stick users would be unable to compete with sliders have 

been shown to be unwarranted.  Sticks have been banned from major competitions as they 

(may) offer competitive advantage. 

 

2-on-2 curling addresses many of the objections voiced by newcomers to wheelchair curling: 

too much dead time and not enough to do.  Removing the insistence on sticks opens the game 

and will mean more opportunities for wheelchair users to compete.  Visit sturling.net for more 

information.  

 


